
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 9/23/2016 3:37:55 PM
Subject: Memo - Permits and Licensing for Medical Marijuana-Related Uses

Attachments: MS - Implementation - Communications - Council Memo - 2016-09-22.pdf

Dear Mayor and Council,

Please see attached memo from Kaye Krishna, General Manager – Development Services, Building 
& Licensing, providing you with an update on Medical Marijuana.

Key MMRU Updates:
The attached MMRU memo provides a current snapshot of MMRU permits, licensing and enforcement as 
well as a proposed approach for providing ongoing MMRU updates to Council. Key highlights from the 
report include: 

• Summary of activity: Seven additional permits and licenses were requested since August 25th 
and one business license was granted. Enforcement activity has increased the number of 
tickets by approximately 10% (total of 62 more tickets) yet payment of tickets remains low at 
only about 25% paid. The number of injunctions has not changed but efforts to move those 
forward are underway. 

• Impact from Federal decisions: Upon detailed review of recent Federal updates regarding 
marijuana, staff proposes that the City continue its MMRU compliance approach and that the 
City reconsider its approach once the Federal government provides legal and policy direction in 
Spring of 2017.

• MMRU reporting: Staff proposes making program data available to Council on a weekly basis 
and providing memos upon major changes in policy, compliance behavior, or senior 
government activity. 

• MTI Fees: Staff have reviewed the Municipal Ticketing Information (MTI) bylaw in conjunction 
with Vancouver Charter limitations and will be bringing changes to the MTI bylaw to Council in 
November. The current ticket amount of $250 per violation is subject to change through that 
proposal. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Kaye Krishna at 604.873.7160 or kaye.krishna@vancouver.ca if you have any 
questions or concerns.

Best 
Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7627 | Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
Twitter: sadhuajohnston 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended 
for a specific individual and purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this 
information, is strictly prohibited.

Page 1

3/20/2017

mailto:%22Johnston,%20Sadhu%22%20%3CSadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca%3E
mailto:CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca
mailto:kaye.krishna@vancouver.ca
mailto:Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca


Page 2

3/20/2017



Page 3

3/20/2017



Page 4

3/20/2017



Page 5

3/20/2017




